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it is becoming more and more difficult to find a place in Portland Oregon that is 

affordable. Anywhere in the area is the same. There are so many loop poles. Rent 

increases should apply to everyone all the time. There should not be a system where 

a landlord gives more notice and that allows them to increase the rent exorbitantly. 

It’s not in the best interest of a renter especially if they’ve been in a place for a really 

long time and because of that have kept their rent low. Want to speak of seniors with 

disabilities trying to find housing, because most of the subsidize housing is filled with 

untreated drug addicts and people with severe mental illness. 


